
 

 

 

 
 

CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 
   

Dear GTA Member, 
  
Please note that the following changes on restrictions due to covid-19 applicable as of 
7th June, 2021 

  
•          Groups of 6 people from different households are allowed to gather together in 
public 

•          The number of persons permitted on the same table in restaurants and snack bars 

will increase to 6 

•          Cinemas and theatres will reopen 

•          Bars and clubs (każini) can open till midnight with clients seated 

•          Gaming and betting establishments will reopen 

•          Contact sports and team sports competitions for persons aged 17+ will continue, 
without spectators 

  

  
Thanks and best regards, 
 

  

Joe Muscat 

Chief Executive Officer 

Gozo Tourism Association 

4 Ta’ Mliet Court 

Gorg Borg Olivier Street 

Victoria VCT 2519 

Gozo 
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